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To the Staff Report to

Kathering Ve - the Hearing Examiner

From: Leo Jacobs

Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 8:51 AM

To: Katherine Weir; David Lee; Dean Klinger; Doug Merriman; Skagit PUD - Demers; Lin
Tucker - Chief; Kevin Wynn; Carrie Weyand; Jill Scott

Cc: John Coleman

Subject: RE: Staff Transmittal

Katherine,

We currently service shoe shell drive on Township street but Township will increase in traffic in the next few years. Our
trucks have already been hit at least twice over the years, while servicing carts on township. So | would request they
build a turnaround at the end by lot 3, so our trucks can drive down and turn around, this is so we can service shoe shell
drive lots safely, it would need to accommaodate our trucks. At the same time the road would need to be wider than it is
now and improved to accommodate our trucks, pavement is preferred. The road will need to be maintained, it is heavily
wooded.

Leo

Leo Jacobs

City of Sedro Woolley

Solid Waste & Fleet Department Manager
0. 360-855-1884
ljacobs@ci.sedro-woolley.wa.us

From: Katherine Weir

Sent: Friday, October 9, 2020 5:05 PM

To: David Lee <dlee@ci.sedro-woolley.wa.us>; Dean Klinger <dklinger@ci.sedro-woolley.wa.us>; Doug Merriman
<dmerriman@ci.sedro-woolley.wa.us>; Skagit PUD - Demers <demers@skagitpud.org>; Leo Jacobs <ljacobs@ci.sedro-
woolley.wa.us>; Lin Tucker - Chief <ltucker@ci.sedro-woolley.wa.us>; Kevin Wynn <kwynn@ci.sedro-woolley.wa.us>;
Carrie Weyand <cweyand@ci.sedro-woolley.wa.us>; Jill Scott <jscott@ci.sedro-woolley.wa.us>

Cc: John Coleman <jcoleman@ci.sedro-woolley.wa.us>

Subject: Staff Transmittal

Please see attached materials regarding files #5P-2020-264 and #ZV-2020-265. As stated in the transmittal document,
Please submit all comments or direct any questions related to these files to the Planning Department by October 27,

2020.

Thank you,

Katherine Weir
Assistant Planner

City of Sedro-Woolley
360-855-3206
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